
Byron South Neighbourhood Sidewalk 
Connectivity Plan

Transportation Advisory Committee – March 26th, 2019

Purpose of Meeting
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• Design was completed for the sidewalk plan 
around Byron Southwood Public School. 

• Meeting today is to present which side of the 
street the sidewalks will be installed. 
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Next Steps

5

• Letters have been sent out to notify the 
impacted residents, indicating which side of the 
street will have the sidewalks installed.

• Construction is planned for Summer of 2019 
when Byron Southwood School is not in 
session.

Questions?
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